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Dear Parents and Carers of FS2 Children, 
 
The FS2 children have been excited and inspired by our current learning all about Dinosaurs!  They have learnt 
about different types of dinosaurs, how to sort dinosaurs into categories, about being a palaeontologist and all 
about fossils. We would like to take all of the FS2 children on a trip to ‘Liverpool World Museum’ to further 
explore their ideas and enable them to develop their knowledge. 
We have booked to go on this trip on Wednesday 16th February 2022.  As part of the trip the FS2 children 
will be able to explore the different levels of the museum as well as taking part in some group tasks to further 
their learning about Dinosaurs.   
As you may remember, at the beginning of the year you were given an admission booklet which contained a 
consent to external trips section to complete and sign, giving your consent for your child to take part in 
activities and trips out such as this.  Should you have any concerns or questions regarding this consent please 
feel free to speak to a member of the FS2 Team.  All children returned this form consenting to trips.   
 
Due to the nature of this trip and the travel arrangements we would ask for a voluntary contribution of £4.50, 
this will cover the cost of a coach/bus travel there and back.   
 
This contribution should be made to school by Friday 11th February 2022:  Should you require any support 
with the voluntary contribution, please see the School Office as soon as possible.  All payments should be 
made via ParentPay. 
 
The school trip will be a half day trip, children will have their lunch in school and then go to the museum 
afterwards.  We will return to school in time for our usual home times. 
 
In order for us to go on this trip, we need some additional adults to come along with us.  Each adult will be 
allocated a small group of children to take around the museum and to complete the tasks with.  We are asking 
for any adults that are available and willing to attend to support our trip, complete the form below and return 
to school by Friday 4th February 2022.  We need an additional 12 adults to accompany us on this trip, if we 
have more offers than this, we will draw names out of a hat and get back to you asap.  Any adults attending 
the trip will be briefed with additional Risk Assessment measures linked to COVID 19 and all adults will be 
required to wear a mask for the duration of the trip. 
 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this trip, please do not hesitate to speak to a member of the FS2 
Team. 

 
Many thanks for your continued cooperation. 

FS2 Team 
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FS2 Liverpool World Museum Trip 
Wednesday 16th February 2022 

 
Please return by Friday 4th February 2022 

 
I am available and willing to accompany FS2 on the above trip. 

 
Name: __________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Relationship to child: _______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Contact number and email (if different to those on school system) : 
 
________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 


